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Kirktonholme Primary School Nursery 

Class  

 

 

Nursery Leavers’ Prize Giving  

Our annual leavers’ Prize Giving 

ceremony will be on Monday 17th June at 

2pm, door will open at 1:30pm.  Please 

come along and invite family and friends 

to share in your child’s last 

Kirktonholme Nursery Class event.  Your 

children are looking forward to 

showcasing their learning and saying a 

final farewell to our nursery team.  

Bring the tissues! 

Please note that on this day all ante 

pre-school children should attend our 

morning session and all pre-school 

children are invited to attend our 

afternoon session. 

 

Lost Property   

Please take time to look at our lost 

property pile, as any leftover items will 

be donated to charity at the end of 

term. 

Party Time!   

Our annual end of session party with 

have a beach theme and will be on 

Thursday 27th June.  

 

Annual Questionnaire 

We will soon be issuing our annual 

questionnaire and would appreciate your 

responses.  We analyse returns 

carefully to help us improve our nursery 

and plan for next session. 

Thank you in anticipation of your 

support. 

 

Sun Safety   

Please ensure that you put sun cream on 

your child before they come to nursery.  

Outdoor play is part of our daily 

curriculum and in line with Care 

Inspectorate guidance staff do not 

apply sun cream. 

 

Change of clothes 

Could all families please give their child 

a change of clothing in their nursery 

bags?  We are running out of clothes 

with which to change children.   

 

Late collection 

A reminder that our nursery closes at 

11:55am at the end of the morning 

session and 4:10pm at the end of the 

afternoon session.  Staff have other 

duties after these hours and cannot 

supervise children on a regular basis.  

Thank you for your support. 

 

Focus    

Our last focus of the session will be 

under the sea.  The children suggested 

several ideas for our last focus and 

both sessions voted overwhelmingly to 

explore the hidden world under the sea. 

 

Dates for the Diary   

 

Monday 17th June Nursery leavers’ 

prize giving 2pm 

Thursday 27th June Beach Party 

Friday 28th June Nursery closes 1pm 

No afternoon session 
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